Central Midlands Local Emergency
 Planning Committee (LEPC)
February 5, 2020
The meeting for the Central Midlands LEPC was held in the Newberry County EOC 540 Wilson Road, Newberry, SC on February 5, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.
1. The meeting opened with the welcome and introductions by Tommy Long Newberry County Emergency Management Coordinator
2. Dan Goldstone asked about the Corona Virus and what is South Carolina doing about it. 	
Kelly Bannister-SCDHEC reported its being monitored and they are passing information to private and other providers on what to look for in patients with the virus. Tommy Long also advise to check the Centers of Disease Control (CDC) website on information.   
3. Storm Spotter Training- Doug Anderson, National Weather Service douglas.anderson@noaa.gov
Doug demonstrated Storm Spotter Training and present a quick reference guide. (See attached)   
4. Next meeting will be Wednesday, September 2, 2020 10:00 a.m.
5. The meeting was adjourned by Tommy Long.

